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MEMORANDUM

TO: RANDY HILL, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

FROM: JON LUTZ, CITY ENGINEER

SUBJECT: COOK STREET STORM SEWER BIDS

DATE: NOVEMBER 3, 2009

On Thursday, October 29, 2009 we received three bids for the Cook Street Sewer Project.
Totals are listed below.

Hagerty Earthworks $ 17,214.00

Sulzberger Excavating$23,302.00

Chalupa Brothers $29,946.00

The engineer's estimate for this project was $25,835.00. I recommend we accept the bid
of $17,214.00 from Hagerty Earthworks of Muscatine, Iowa. The bid tab sheet is
included with this memo. If you have any other questions, please contact me.






